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Hello Richard, 
 
Thank you for the invitation to read and comment on your draft licensing policy. 
 
A very comprehensive document with a strong emphasis on risk assessment. Nothing really new 
from my perspective as a licensing consultant as the rules are still quite clear. There is nothing I 
disagree with or would wish to comment on. 
 
It will be of great assistance to my future applications. 
 
Again, thank you for the opportunity. 
 
Paul. 
 
Paul Douglas 
Licensing Consultant 
Douglas Licensing (NW) 
Tel. Office. 01942 274437 
Tel. Mobile. 07732 912546 
Email enquiries@douglaslicensing.co.uk 
www.douglaslicensing.co.uk 

LeylandRK
Rectangle

LeylandRK
Text Box
Appendix 3




